
JOB 061855 
HWY. 5 EROSION REPAIR (GARLAND CO.) (S) 

JULY 31, 2024 
 
 

Question: 
Will there be a pre-bid meeting (on-site or otherwise) regarding the Hwy 5 Erosion Repair project 
currently being advertised on the ARDOT website? 
 

Answer: 
There will be no pre-bid meeting.  However, a slideshow has been posted to the website containing 
photos and additional details regarding the Department’s intent.  This slideshow can be found on the 
Department’s Currently Advertised Projects page for Job 061855. 


